
SH 21 from SH 80 to SH 130 
Schematic/Environmental 

Study
VIRTUAL AND IN-PERSON PUBLIC MEETING

LET US HEAR FROM YOU

TxDOT is hosting a virtual public meeting with in-person option 
to identify and gather feedback on potential safety and mobility 
improvements to the 17.7-mile study area. There will not be a 
formal presentation; community members may come and go at 
their convenience.

The project team will be available to answer questions and 
provide information. 
The virtual public meeting materials will also be available online 
Thursday, Aug. 29, 2024 at 5 p.m. Visit txdot.gov and search 
“SH 21 Hays and Caldwell.”
If you have questions, please contact TxDOT at 
Aus_SH21West@txdot.gov or (512) 342-3400.

Comments must be received or postmarked by Friday, Sept. 13, 2024 to be included 
in the official record of this virtual public meeting.

Official written comments will be accepted as follows:
 MAIL
Minhdang Bennett, P.E. 
TxDOT Austin District
P.O. Box 15426
Austin, TX 78761

 EMAIL
Aus_SH21West@txdot.gov 

ONLINE
www.TxDOT.gov, keyword search 
“SH 21 Hays and Caldwell”

 PHONE
512-342-3400

At the public meeting via a 
comment card

 If you need interpretation or translation services, or you are a person with a disability 
who requires an accommodation to attend either of these meetings, please call (512) 
342-3400 at least five business days prior to the meeting to allow TxDOT to make the 
necessary arrangements.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable 
Federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, carried-out by 
TxDOT pursuant to 23 U.S.C. 327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated Dec. 9, 
2019, and executed by FHWA and TxDOT.

Thursday, Aug. 29, 2024
5 -7 p.m.

Uhland Elementary School
2331 High Road

Uhland, TX 78649

IN-PERSON


